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Duffer, Erin

From: Jean Lund <beanmlund@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 2021 6:52 PM
To: Duffer, Erin
Subject: LCHS Museum Planning Studies

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Erin,  
     I wish to lend my support to keep funding for the New Museum in the budget.  The more I learn about La Crosse history the more I want to preserve it for my 
grandkids and all kids.  What a great place we live in--let's celebrate its rich heritage. 
                                                   Thanks so much,  Jean Lund   LCHS Board Member 
 
 


